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James Davis
Mayor

City of Antioch
P.O. Box 5007
Antioch, CA 94531

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Davis:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Jim Jakel

City Manager

City of Antioch
P.O. Box 5007
Antioch, CA 94531

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Jakel:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for vour help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Ron Bernal

Public Works Director
City of Antioch

1201 W, 4th Street
Antioch, CA 94509

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Bernal:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle(@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Joe Gomez

Mayor

City of Barstow

220 East Mountain View Street, Suite A
Barstow, CA 92311

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Gomez:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Curt Mitchell

City Manager

City of Barstow

220 East Mountain View Street, Suite A
Barstow, CA 92311

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Mitchell:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

ﬁimm&lg

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Ronnie Zamora
Public Works Director
City of Barstow

900 H Street

Barstow, CA 92311

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Zamora:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, | ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle(@cpue.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Coralin Feierbach
Mayor

City of Belmont

One Twin Pines Lane
Belmont, CA 94002

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Feierbach:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
systemn. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for vour jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, | ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Greg Scoles

City Manager

City of Belmont

One Twin Pines Lane
Belmont, CA 94002

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Scoles:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which | know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Public Works Director

City of Belmont

One Twin Pines Lane, Ste 385
Belmont, CA 94002

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines

Dear Public Works Director

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Simzmﬁ v,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037174


mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

N Edmurnd G. Brown Jr., Governor

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

SG VAN MESS AVENUE
SAN FHAMCISON, Tk - S8 3008

September 16, 2011

Robert Taylor

Mayor

City of Brentwood
708 Third Street
Brentwood, CA 94513

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Taylor:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@ecpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Donna Landeros

City Manager

City of Brentwood
708 Third Street
Brentwood, CA 94513

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Landeros:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission 1s taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Balwinder S. Grewal
Public Works Director
City of Brentwood
2201 Elkins Way
Brentwood, CA 94513

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Grewal:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc(@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Terry Nagel

Mayor

City of Burlingame

501 Primrose Road

Burlingame, California 94010-3997

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Nagel:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hvdrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank vou in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerels

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Jim Nantell

City Manager

City of Burlingame

501 Primrose Road

Burlingame, California 94010-3997

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Nantell:

As vou may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a prionity on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@gcpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Fxecutive Dirsctor
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Syed Murtuza

Public Works Director

City of Burlingame

501 Primrose Road

Burlingame, California 94010-3997

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines

Dear Public Works Director Murtuza:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hvdrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Carol Klatt

Mayor

City of Daly City
333 90th Street

Daly City, CA 94015

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mavor Klatt:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Patricia E. Martel

City Manager

City of Daly City

Third Floor at City Hall, 333 90th Street
Daly City, CA 94015

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Martel:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, T ask vour assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@ecpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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John L. Fuller

Public Works Director
City of Daly City

333 90th Street

Daly City, CA 94015

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Fuller:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank vou in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerel

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Nora Davis

Mayor

City of Emeryville

1333 Park Avenue
Emeryville, California 94608

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Davis:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@gcpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerel

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Patrick D. O'Keeffe

City Manager

City of Emeryville

1333 Park Avenue
Emeryville, California 94608

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager O'Keeffe:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, 1 ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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September 16, 2011

Public Works Director

City of Emeryville

1333 Park Avenue
Emeryville, California 94608

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines

Dear Public Works Director :

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the pas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Bob Wasserman
Mayor

City of Fremont
3300 Capitol Ave.
Fremont, CA, 94538

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines

Dear Mavor Wasserman:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, T ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@gepuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Fred Diaz

City Manager

City of Fremont
3300 Capitol Ave.
Fremont, CA, 94538

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Diaz:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Public Works Director
City of Fremont
39550 Liberty St.
Fremont, CA, 94538

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director :

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, T ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank vou in advance for yvour help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Thomas Kasten

Mayor

City of Hillsborough
1600 Floribunda Avenue
Hillsborough, CA 94010

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Mayor Kasten:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Anthony Constantouros
City Manager

City of Hillsborough
1600 Floribunda Avenue
Hillsborough, CA 94010

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Constantouros:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, | ask vour assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Public Works Director
City of Hillsborough
1320 La Honda Road
Hillsborough, CA 94010

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director :

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, | ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concems, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Executive Director

SB GT&S 0037192


mailto:mlc@cpuc.ca.gov

STATE OF CALIFORNIA Edmund G, Brown Jr, Governor
R SRR

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

B0 VAN HEBS AVENUE
SAN FRINCEBCO, TR 900000

September 16, 2011

Mark O'Connor

Captain

City of Hillsborough
1600 Floribunda Avenue
Hillsborough, CA 94010

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Captain O'Connor:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Dave Bishop

Lead Engineer

City of Hillsborough
1600 Floribunda Avenue
Hillsborough, CA 94010

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Lead Engineer Bishop:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E's pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction; and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work,

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely

Paul Clanon
Fxecutive Divector
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Clint Qulter

City Manager

City of Hollister
375 Fifth Street
Hollister, CA, 95023

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear City Manager Quilter:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system, During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safetv and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@epuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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William Avera

Public Works Director
City of Hollister

375 Fifth Street
Hollister, CA, 95023

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Public Works Director Avera:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, [ ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim

Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mlc@gcpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sinaemik

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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County Supervisor

City of Kern County

1115 Truxtun Avenue, 5th floor
Bakersfield, CA 93301

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear County Supervisor :

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which [ know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank you in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Sincerely,

Paul Clanon
Executive Director
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Charles Lackey

Director, Public Services

City of Kem County

1115 Truxtun Avenue, 5th floor
Bakersfield, CA 93301

Re: Improving Public Safety by Testing Gas Pipelines
Dear Director, Public Services Lackey:

As you may be aware, the California Public Utilities Commission is taking a very active role in
efforts to improve the safety of California’s natural gas system. As part of these efforts, PG&E
has been ordered by the Commission to pursue hydrostatic testing of its natural gas transmission
system. During hydrostatic testing, PG&E’s pipes will be pressurized with water to ensure the
safety and integrity of the gas system.

Some hydrostatic tests are scheduled for your jurisdiction, and we are aware this work might
inconvenience local residents and businesses. Local jurisdictions have many challenges in these
constrained times, and public safety is a priority on which I know we can all agree. Toward that
end, I ask your assistance in prioritizing this work with PG&E to address expeditiously any
permit requirements related to the hydrostatic test work.,

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call Michelle Cooke, Interim
Consumer Protection and Safety Division Director at 415-703-2349 or mle@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thank vou in advance for your help in ensuring public safety.

Paul Clanon
Bxecutive Dhirector
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